DEC 1 01990

Docket No. 030-01247 License No. 06-01060-0]

Bridgeport Hospita)
ATTN: Christopher M, Cannon
Assistant Vice President/Operations
267 Grant Street
P.0. Box 5000
Bridgeport, Connecticut 06610

Gentlemen:
Subject: Confirmatory Action Letter No. 1-90-018

This refers to your letter dated October 26, 1990, in response to our letter
dated October 25, 1990,

Thank you for your assistance in the protection of the health and safety of the
general public. The documentation of your actions will be examined during the
next inspection of your licensed program.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

Griginal By:
Mohanun!i#@ganbok

Mohamed M. Shanbaky, Chief
Nuclear Materials Safety Section A
Division of Radiation Safety

and Safeguards

(4
Public Document Room (PDR)

Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIT)
State of Connecticut

David Wishko, Radiation Safety Officer
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